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1. In December, we had 5260 views of the website, slightly lower than the 5366 views

in November. The highest number of page views in the last 30 days were:

● Our Meeting

● Script and Slides

● Home Page / Archives

● Contact List

● The Feelings Wheel

The site continues to be a resource hub for the meeting as evidenced by the most viewed

pages. This writer updated the site with various resources that members had submitted to

be shared.

Again we had an issue with the Jetpack Plugin (which tracks stats and page views).

December stats seem accurate but the plugin appears to have stopped tracking on January

10th when it failed to auto-update. T/w reinstalled the plugin on the server and now it

appears to be tracking again with all of the December data intact.

In service,

Conrad
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